
 

 

January 11, 2000 

Mr. Ben Henson, Executive Director 
Appraisal Subcommittee 
2000 K Street, N.W., Suite 310 
!ashington, DC 20006 
 
RE: AARO Spring Conference April 15-18, 2000 
             Denver, Colorado 
 
Dear Ben: 
 
If legally permissible, AARO could sure use a little help in the form of a donation for our 
spring and fall conference. I know it's tough getting money out of Washington, but I 
thought I would ask. Any amount is appreciated or you may wish to sponsor an event. 
 
I have enclosed a tentative schedule. Just let me know should you require additional 
time. Look forward to seeing all your folks in Denver. 

SEB:mIz 
Enclosure 


